
 
Letters and Sounds. 

This week we introduced Little Wandle – our 

Letters and Sounds programme. 

We have looked at the phoneme. 

 
s for snake, sock, sun and star. 

On Bertha’s Bus we met a snail, snake, starfish 

and spider at the zoo! 

 

We blended the words soap, sun, sack and sock 

from the box. 

 

 

Pumpkin Soup 

On Monday the children helped make 

pumpkin soup.  They all had a turn at 

using the blender to watch the lumpy 

soup go smooth. 

 

 
 

 
On Thursday the children were very excited to 

make their chocolate apples.  They looked at the 

bars of chocolate and had to predict what we 

would have to do in order to get it to cover the 

apple. 

We then went onto use a microwave to melt the 

chocolate and we talked about how the 

consistency had changed.   

They couldn’t wait to dip their apples in and cover 

them in sprinkles. 

We hope they all enjoyed eating them at home. 

 

 

 

 

                                         

 

Mathematics. 

This week the children have been looking at 

weight.  We had a go at picking up the 

different sized pumpkins and talking about 

whether they were heavy or not. 

 
Perhaps they could talk about things that are 

heavy at home. 

 

 
27th October 2023 

 

Dates for Future Events: 

• Friday 27th October – School closes for 

Half Term and we reopen on Tuesday 7th 

November 

• 13th November – Family Learning Week 

• 19th December – Our Christmas Party. 

Family Learning 13th 

November 

 
If you would like to attend our Family 

Learning Phonic Session, please sign up on 

the list next to the classroom door. 

 

Older siblings of the children will be able to 

come and join us.  Unfortunately, we are 

unable to accommodate younger siblings. 

 


